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211 SOWER BLVD.
FRAM&ORT, KY
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RECEIVED
JAN 16 2015

PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION

RE: DOCKET 2014-00372

DEAR COMMIS SION:

I AM WRITING TO EXPRESS MY DISMAY AT LG$E'S RATE
INCREASE REQUEST. WHY NOW WITH PETROLEUM AS CHEAP AS
IT IS??THE PROPOSED RATE IS OUTRAGEOUS! 67% FOR
ELECTRIC?

RESIDENTS HAVE DONE AN EXTRAORDINARY AMOUNT OF
MODIFICATION TO SAVE AND NOW THIS? PERHAPS WE ARE NOT
US1NG ENOUGH ENERGY, GIVING LG$E LESS COLLECTION FEES.

OH, MAYBE IT IS TO BUILD THE NEW PLANT ON CANE RUN.

ALL THE ABOVE SAID, PLEASE MAKE LG$E RETHINK THEIR
PROPOSAL.

SINCERELY,
ANN HARDMAN 4
114BROWN AVE.
LOUISVILLE, KY
40207
5024394702
1/14/15


